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The Honorable Kent Thompson, Chairperson 

House Committee on Local Government 

Statehouse, Room 187-N 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Thompson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2135 by House Committee on Local Government 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2135 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2135 would repeal KSA 2018 Supp. 25-2711 which provides that no city or county can 

regulate or prohibit the placement of or the number of political signs on private property or the 

unpaved right-of-way for city streets or county roads on private property during the 45-day period 

prior to any election and the two-day period following the same election. 

 

 League of Kansas Municipalities and the Association of Counties indicate enactment of 

HB 2135 would have no fiscal effect on city or county governments. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

cc: Chardae Caine, League of Municipalities 

 Jay Hall, Association of Counties 

 Ben Cleeves, Transportation 

 

 


